
Commonly Asked Questions… 
 

1. Where can I pick up and drop off my student?  
Grades 5-6, Students can be dropped off and picked up at the Alleyway Gate. We encourage 
you to drop your child off at the gate using our guided drive-thru, drop-off procedures. 
Grades 7-12, Students can be dropped off and picked up at the Southern HU Parking Lot 
*Students in grades 7-8th must use the cross walk at Inglewood and walk to the ABLE Main 
campus, entering campus at the Main Inglewood gate.   
 

2. Can I walk my student to their class? 
No, this year we are a closed campus. Parents and guardians are not allowed on campus for 
health and safety reasons.  
 

3. Where can my student find their schedule? 
Please have your student log on to PowerSchool to find their schedule. In addition, schedules 
will be passed out to students upon their arrival to campus on the first day of school.  
 

4. Are high school students allowed to go off campus for lunch? 
No, this year we are a closed campus, and students will not be allowed to leave campus.  
 

5. Will there be a back-to-school night? 
Yes, this year Back to School Night will be held virtually. More details to come!  
   


